PARK NORTH

Cooperative, Inc.

March 23, 2020
Dear Park North Members:
We will try to update you regularly and keep you informed in this time of crisis.

Your carrying charges and or other fees are still due on the first of every month according to
our collection policy. However, beginning April 1, 2020 we will not assess late fees to your
account until further notice. Please understand you are still fully responsible for all rent
payments according to your occupahcy agreement.

We ask in order to eliminate exposure to our staff, you pay online via ACH check or credit
card. You may also contact your bank to set up drafts to be mailed to the property.

If your income and employment changes make sure to contact the office immediately to
discuss if you are eligible for any assistance or need to make other arrangements.

Since the staff has been inundated with phone calls and office hours may be affected, we
request those able to contact us via email send questions, service requests or other
communication to us at mmurtha@parknorthcoop.com and we will respond as timely as
possible. However, for a maintenance emergency contact us at (913) 782-4124.

Please know there are resources available for individuals:
Kansas Department of Labor
https://www.getkansasbenefits.gov

UNEMPLOYMENT CONTACT CENTER

Kansas City  {913) 596-3500

Toll-Free (800) 292-63323

Kansas Department of Health and Environment
https://govstatus.egov.com/coronavirus
Contact Information

1-866-534-3463 (1-866-KDHEINF)

Monday - Friday, 8am-7pm

Saturday, 10am-2 pm

Sunday, 1-5pm

Be well and be safe!
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